
 
PO Box 2802 
Boise, Idaho 83701   

May 30, 2017 
 
Brian Oakey, Deputy Director 
Idaho State Department of Agriculture 
rulesinfo@isda.idaho.gov 
 
Re:  IDAPA 02.06.22 Noxious Weeds 
 
Dear Mr. Oakey 
 
We urge ISDA to move forward with Option A, listing Japanese and English Yew on the 
statewide containment list and managing them accordingly. We believe this an approach 
will best protect wildlife. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Courtney E. Washburn 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


